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January 9, 2019

The Honorable Roger Harmon
Johnson County Courthouse
#2 N. Main Street

Cleburne, Texas 76033

Re: List of our Board’s Members and Officers for 2019; Amended By-Laws and
Local Polices for 12.11.18; and copies of Training Certificates for “Open Meetings
Act Training” and the “Public Information Act Training” courses

Dear Judge Harmon:
I hope the New Year has been good for you so far and hoping you have a great 2019.

I wanted to give you an up-date on our elected 2019 Officers and Members for our Board.
A list of their names and contact information is attached. Please present these names to the
Commissioners Court for their approval. Here is the List:

Chair, Lajuana Bilger

Vice Chair, Lisa Kirkland

Treasurer, Jay Rapp

Secretary, Barbara Fuller

Members are:

Tara Roden, Polly Lee, Judge Robert S. Shaw and Nancy Pollard

Our Board is good and dedicated Officers and Members lined up for 2019. We feel this is going
to be one of our best years to help serve and assist our CPS Offices and the Foster children.

Also, I am attaching a copy of our Amended By-Laws and Local Policies for 12-11-2018,
which has been reviewed and approved by our Board. I will email a copy to the Clerk’s Office to
be file marked. Please present to the Commissioners Court for their approval if that is procedure.

Also, I was reminded by Stacey J ourdain our CPS & CPI Community Engagement
Specialists, that it is recommended that our Board take a refresher course of the Open Meetings
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Act Training and the Public Information Act Training courses and send copies to the Court for
filing. A copy for your records is enclosed of our Members’ Training Certificates for (Lajuana
Bilger, Polly Lee, Robert S. Shaw and Nancy Pollard). I will mail copies to the County Clerk to
be filed. I have requested the remaining Officers and Members to complete their refresher courses
as soon as they can.

Thank you so much for your continued support of our Board.

Most Sincerely,

6&3 When

Lajuana Bilger, Chair
Johnson County Child Welfare Board
Cell: 817-999-7618
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